
March 5, 2025 

 

SB2137 

 

As a landowner and sportsman, I am writing in opposition to SB2137.  I feel you should 
allow the individuals who do this as their profession to make the call on supplemental 
feeding or baiting.  This is not a one size that fits all solution.  Passing this bill will be taking 
away one of their tools to keep the state big game herds healthy.   

I am recommending a Do Not Pass on SB2137. 

 

Matthew Andvik 


